COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

30th /‘pril, 1935.
Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of yesterday's date
respecting the steamer "AIKLEAM , and note that negotlations
are now in hand wlth a view to this vessel being sold to
forelgn buyers.

Wilth regard to the proposal that the vessel might
be allowed to proceed .to a port abroad, probably Creek, with
cargo, 1 have to say that you will b; in order in issuing an
interim certificate for this voynge, provided the veasel be
submitted to a general examinatlion, as set forth in Circular
l0.1605, ineluding, in this instance, a complete SDoller Survey
and Tallshaft Survey, and a satisfactory report thereon be
received. It 1s wnderstood, of course, that the overdue
2nd Special Survey lio.l is to be completed on arrival at her
port of destinationm. ;

Immgladﬁymﬁuletmemmm/
any further developments take place in the matter.

T em, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,
© 2020
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